
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 5th November 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As you are aware the country has now gone in to lockdown. At this moment in time the schools are to 

remain open. 

However, I would like to ask for your support in the following changes to ensure extra protection for our 

school community: 

Please do not enter the school building unless you absolutely have to – phone the school for enquiries or to 

make an appointment for a phone conversation with your child’s class teacher. 

Please put dinner money, in an envelope clearly labelled, with your child’s name and class and send it in to 

school with your child. If you wish to pay for a block of dinners or to pay by cheque, then this will be 

perfectly acceptable. (Cheques made payable to ‘Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School’) Try to put 

the right amount of money in the envelope so that the office staff do not have to handle large quantities of 

cash and return change. You will immediately receive a receipt for your money but there may be a delay in 

you receiving your change.  

Visitors will not be allowed on to the school premises and any essential visitors to the school will be asked 

to wear face coverings if there is a risk of contact. 

Please continue to support by wearing face coverings on the school grounds and maintain social 

distancing. Please limit the number of adults coming on to the grounds with your child to one. 

Your child will immediately wash their hands when they come in to school and are in the routine of doing 

this throughout the day. 

ALL extra-curricular activities have been cancelled – we are advised that we should not run after school 

clubs. However, this does NOT include Breakfast Club which will run as normal. 

Please can I remind you or your child develops symptoms you should isolate and book a test. If you 

develop symptoms, please keep all member of your household at home until you receive the results of your 

test. If you test positive inform the school as soon as possible and then isolate your household for 14 days 

from the start of the symptoms. 

With your support we have been incredibly lucky and have not have to send many children home – unlike 

most of our counterparts. Please continue to support these measures and help our community to get out of 

this pandemic. 

Yours sincerely, 

M Mallon 

Headteacher 
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